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Enterprise 2023-2024 
The Springhill enterprise team have had another very busy and productive year.  

We have been busy planning, making and selling our items at our onsite and off campus 

markets as well as our charity events throughout the year. We have also set up a weekly 

tuck shop on a Friday. 

 

We have had our animal harvest festival in October 2023 in which we collected items for 

two local animal charities- saving Yorkshires dogs and Happy hedgehogs. Students were 

involved in making posters and organising collections at school and dropping off items at 

local drop off points. 

 

We organised a wonderful cake sale for children in need and raised £42.43. Students 

helped make cakes, set up the dining room, make posters, sort activities and decorations 

for this event.  

                                                                            

 



Cambian Springhill school  

 

We also held a coffee and cake morning for McMillan cancer charity. Students helped get 

donations, made cakes and helped set up the hall. It was a lovely morning to all get 

together and raise money for a great cause. As well as students working on essential 

work skills such as team work, communication and customer service.  

       

We held a small Halloween stall at school of student made items including wooden 

decorations, shopping bags, earrings and sweet bags. We also held school pumpkin 

carving competition. 
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We worked hard all autumn term making some amazing items such as reindeer food, 

baubles, stockings, cards and much much more. This was a joint effort in the creative 

department from enterprise, textiles and the croft team. The students then had the 

opportunity to have a market stall at our local morrisons thanks to Angela the community 

champion. This gave students the opportunity to interact with members of the public and 

see their items being bought. We had an incredible day! 
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We had our onsite school Christmas fair on the 22nd December. This included all items 

made by students on the enterprise stall, the famous tombola, guess the weight of the 

cake and name the teddy. All enterprise students involved help in some way with making, 

setting up, manning the stalls and advertising. Parents, staff, students and visitors all 

joined us to see what we had been working hard to make and plan. 

   

    

 

                  

 

In February we held a cake sale for Children’s mental health week. We served drinks and 

cakes to students and staff. We organised some wellbeing activities on each table such 

as mindfulness colouring, and a positive messages box. It was lovely to get together and 

enjoy a treat with our friends! 
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We had our Easter fair onsite in April. Again, we had been busy in enterprise sessions 

making items such as tealight holders, bottle vases, chocolate lollies, packing chocolate 

boxes and organising the event. All the time working on developing our work and 

enterprise skills.  

    

 

 

   

The end of term summer fair is our last event of the school year before we do it all again 

next year!!! Amazing work from all the Enterprise students. 
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We also have our on-campus work roles including weekly tuck shop, educational stores 

assistant and cleaning stores assistant.  

 

                                                           


